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International President welcomes new European President 
 

The EFPM 26h Electoral General Assembly took place in Vienna, Austria on September 25, 2021.  
Philippe Housiaux from Belgium was elected as President of EFPM for the coming four years. President 
Christian Hinterberger and the two Vice presidents namely Erdogan Aripinar and Miroslav Cerar announced 
that they will step out of their posts and will not be candidates any more. However one candidate to the post 
of President and 10 candidates for 8 Executive Committee seats were confirmed. 
Twenty two corporate members, four associated members and five honorary members voted and the new 
EFPM Executive Committee was elected. 

The outgoing President Mr. Hinterberger expressed his deep gratitude to the General Assembly 
participants for their trust in him and congratulated the new President Mr. Housiaux and the new Board. 
The International Fair Play Committee was represented by the President, Mr. Jenő Kamuti, who 
congratulated to the new President and Executive Committee. President Kamuti thanked the commitment 
and efforts for Christian Hinterberger for the last thirty years in EFPM and highlighted the successes of the 
last nine years as the President of the European Fair Play Movement. 

On this occasion the European Fair Play Movement held the annual Award Ceremony in Vienna. 
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Danish Football team received Special Fair Play Award 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

All of us, including those who love football and all sports, witnessed what happened on 12 June on 
the Denmark-Finland match, when in the 40th minutes Eriksen’s heart stopped, collapsed and his life 
became critical. Danes were absolutely disciplined and respectful throughout the event with the heavy 
emotional burden of the ‘to be or not to be’ status of their team member. They lost the match in a huge fight 
unfortunately, but they proved that solidarity, compassion and fighting for each other is the essential part of 
the sport without which there is no real sport. Jenő Kamuti, President of CIFP, who is a surgeon-doctor in his 
civilian life, appreciates that well-prepared and emotional organisation what the team captain and the team 
created at that moment creating a dignified situation on the pitch before all the world.  

The Award was presented on the qualifying match for the 2022 World Cup in Qatar between 
Denmark-Austria, given by Dr. Jenő Kamuti, President of the International Fair Play Committee, 
accompanied by Gábor Deregán, Ambassador of the Award Ceremony and the prize was received by 
Simon Kjær, Danish professional footballer. 

 

 

mailto:cifp@fairplayinternational.org


   C O M I T É   I N T E R N A T I O N A L   P O U R   L E   F A I R P L A Y 

                                        I N T E R N A T I O N A L   C O M M I T T E E   F O R   F A I R P L A Y 
 

 

Adresse de correspondance et bureau du Président et du Secrétaire Général: Hungary – 1124 Budapest, Csörsz u. 49-51. 

Téléphone (36) 1 225 0521 – Téléfax (36) 1 225 0522   E-mail:  cifp@fairplayinternational.org   Internet: www.fairplayinternational.org 

 

 

Fair Play Education Programme started 

Fair Play education Pilot-programme started at the primary-and secondary schools as well as at high-
schools and universities. We give Fair Play lectures for young children from the age of 12 up to the end of 
university years. The lessons are interactive presentations about Fair Play values, ideas, showing many 
examples through videos, photos, and we also have some common games, to bring children closer together 
in different situations.  

CIFP would like to expand this education programme worldwide, so please contact us if you are interested: 
cifp@fairplayinternational.org 
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Fair Play booth - U15 International Youth Cup of Rapid Wien 
 

We had a chance to promote Fair Play on the Fradi Family Day /Ferencváros/ and on the U15 
International Youth Cup of Rapid Wien. We were honoured to have Patrick Kluivert visit at CIFP stand  
in Wien. The former Dutch player played as a striker, most notably for Ajax, FC Barcelona and the 
Netherlenads national team.  
 

 

 

 

 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Fair Play at the 1st ISF U15 World School Sport Games - 
Belgrade 

 
The International Fair Play Committee, thanks to the kind invitation of our strategic partner,  

to the International School Sport Federation /ISF/, had a booth at the 1st ISF U15 World School 
Sport Games in Belgrade. The stand was in the entertaining area, in the Fun&Skill Zone, which was a 
forward-looking initiative. The ISF U15 World School Sport Games provided an opportunity to 
compete a multisport event for an age group, who were perhaps facing a competition of this kind for 
the first time. It reflected the nature of the Olympic Games in a small way, competitors of several 
sports were together, participated on joint events, games and were partially co-located.  
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Fun&Skill Zone was more than the highlight of the event. Children could play together, know 

each other’s culture and try different games and tools together. The idea of Fair Play should be 
promoted on all channels, as this is an idea that children, competitors should be face with, preferably 
at as young an age as possible. It is important, that they hear about it, they are first familiar with this 
idea in general. The participation on the ISF U15 World School Sport Games was important for both ISF 
and CIFP to be there, so that children could have the possibility to meet the ideas and to talk about 
Fair Play with professionals. That's why we are especially grateful for the cooperation of ISF! 
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Fair Play BeActive - European Week of Sport 2021 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
  

               
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

You can visit and follow us on: 

             
                    

Thanks to our partners and sponsors: 
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